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The Blossom Brew is our monthly newsletter  
containing useful alerts, business and education law
tips, promotions and any current newsworthy
articles to help keep our clients informed.

One of Blossom's specialties is in the area of education
law.  Last year our Principal Holly Mylne was awarded
Education Lawyer of the Year by Lawyer Monthly and,
given her high number of 5-star reviews, it comes as no
surprise!  One of our more common inquiries concerns
exclusion and the appeals process, so to help our students,
our lawyers at Blossom have written a great first-step
article to help you understand what it is and how to avoid
it - the contents might surprise you!  See more..

BLOSSOM WELCOMES NEW
TEAM MEMBER SHARON
MOMOH TO BLOSSOM.  

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE
GETTING STUDENTS INTO HOT
WATER.  READ MORE...

BLOSSOM WILL BE OPEN OVER
CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR
EXCEPT FOR PUBLIC HOLIDAYS.
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